
 
  

National Correct Coding Initiative - 2015 Quarter One Editing Update 

 
  
  
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) provides State Medicaid agencies with updates to the 
National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) procedure to procedure (PTP) edits on a quarterly basis.  Effective 
with date of processing February 2, 2015 providers may notice some differences in NCCI editing specific to 
professional, ASC and outpatient hospital services.  Providers should expect some claims may now pay or 
deny based on the changes CMS has provided to NCCI editing. 
 
For questions related to this information as it pertains to legacy Medicaid claims processing, please contact 
Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 
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